A MESSAGE FROM PSE&G

In preparation for Hurricane Season and in recognition of the impending threat of Irma, several
vegetation utility maintenance efforts are being accelerated, including those in Bridgewater Township.

The purpose of the acceleration is to reduce the potential of service outages caused by severe weather.
Trees and tree-related debris are the number one cause of outages nationwide, and are a greater risk
during extreme weather conditions, these expeditious and proactive tree trimming efforts are a
testament to PSE&G’s commitment to protecting electric service reliability to our customers.

Tree trimming efforts will begin tomorrow and continue throughout the weekend on extended hours,
working 7:30 AM — 7 PM. Work will predominately focus on Bridge Street to better protect the reliability
of our North Bridge Street Substation, located between 22 and 287. Other streets that may receive tree
trimming are Foothill Road and Branch Road. Tree trimming activity will only target trees along the utility
ROW or that pose a threat to the integrity of the electric infrastructure system.

To ensure safe conditions for the travelling public, flaggers will be used as needed to ensure the safety
of the public and our work sites. All trimmed branches and limbs trimmed in this effort will be removed
immediately and will not be left on the ROW.



